
Thursday 3 August 2023

This week’s PB4L Focus: Acting Responsibly on our Bikes

This week classes continued to focus on how to act responsibly when using bikes
and the bike track at school. Learners have shared how to use their bikes safely,
understanding how to check their helmet fits correctly and knowing when they are
confident enough to use the ramps and pump track. Please continue to support us
by discussing with your son or daughter different ways to demonstrate our CARE
values when using our bikes and scooters.

A reminder that the bike track is open for bikes at lunchtimes (set year levels on different days) and
scooters on a Friday ( all students).
Students are welcome to walk around the bike track before school and at morning tea break.

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana? What’s happening at Tirimoana?

Kia Orāna kōtou kātoatoa

Over the next seven days, tangata Kūki ‘Āirani (Cook Islanders) are
celebrating Cook Islands Language week. This year the theme is
‘Ātuitui’ia au ki te au peu o tōku kāinga Ipukarea’ which translates
to ‘Connect me to the traditions and culture of my homeland.

We have 8 students at Tirimoana School who are of Cook Island Maori
descent, they are a part of more than 80,000 Cook Island Māori who
live in New Zealand.

Tei mua koe!

Scout Scarf Day

On Tuesday, 6 of our learners proudly wore their Scout
Scarfs to school as part of National Scout Day. This was a
great way to show their Scout pride and to let others know
how awesome Scouting is!

Congratulations to Ashton, Layla, Klara, Morgan, Henry and
Caleb.



Finding Your Dragon

On Monday 31 July, a group of 29 Mandarin learners attended a

Community Event at the Te Atatu Community Centre for the day, along

with Mrs Graham, Meimei and Lindsay. They participated in a range of

Chinese cultural games with five other schools in our Kahui Ako. The

activities were superbly led and taught by student leaders from

Rutherford College.

Kia ora rawa atu Rutherford College students.

Calendar Art

Reporting Absences : If your child is not coming to school please let us know.

Your child’s safety and wellbeing is a priority for the school. If your child doesn’t
turn up to school we will be concerned for their safety.

If your child is going to be away from school you should let the school know as
soon as possible.

You will need to let us know why your child will be away and for how long.

You can contact us via the school app, email or phone call.



PTA Meeting Monday 14 August - 7.30pm in the Library

Come along to discuss Term 3 fundraising ideas and events
All welcome

Year 3 Welcome back to
Krishiv Prasad

Do you have a child turning 5 this year or in 2024?
Do we have their enrolment form?

If you already have an older child currently attending Tirimoana School, please
complete the IN ZONE/ACCEPTED PRIORITIES FORM found on our website OR come
into the office to pick up an enrolment form.








